Ref: SAN / TiW

16th March 2021



Dear Parent/Carer,

As part of Hans Price Academy's on-going commitment to supporting Year 11 with their final assessments, I am extremely pleased to be able to offer all Year 11s a place at Night Club starting Wednesday 17th March.

Night Club is a space for students to independently revise, either in small groups or individually, allowing them to access resources and support that they might not have access to at home. Night Club has resources such as past papers, exam specific materials, blank flash cards or A3 paper to make mind maps. It is a very positive work space for students and runs from 4.05pm to 5.15pm.

Night Club is not currently mandatory for students, it is however strongly recommended. Due to the significant time students have spent at home this year, school study time with support has potential to make the difference for many students in the final few months towards their highest justifiable grade. I would strongly recommend Night Club to students that might find it difficult to concentrate studying at home or struggle to know where to start, as a member of senior management is always present in the room to support students as well as our academic mentors. Previously parents did say that they felt it removed some of the concerns and conflict over revision with their child, as they were happy that their time was their own once they got home because they had revised at school on Night Club nights.

As attendance in currently voluntary we are rewarding students who do attend with a snack and achievement points for their College towards the College Cup as well as a financial incentive towards their prom fee or leavers hoody which would be reimbursed at the end of term.

Yours sincerely,

Miss S Angell **Head of Year 11** 

sangell@hansprice.org.uk

Steve Taylor















